Uniontown, Pa. Mar. 23, 1925.

Mr. H. E. Brown, Inglo-American Physical Training Co., 30, James St., Coalville, Leicestershire, Eng.

My dear Sir;-

I received your course on "How to Give a Strength Exhibition which is well worth the small fee charged for it.

I also received the medal which you so kindly replaced. I certainly am proud to have this among my collection again.

I wrote to Mr. George Sacha as you will see by the duplicate copy that I am enclosing. I have not heard any answer from him. I hope that he will be honest enough to mil you what he owes you.

If you use my drawings in the next series of the course, I hope the you will send me a copy of the course to place with the other copies that I purchased from you.

As soon as I can get a bit of spare time. I will search my files and send you some duplicate magazines. I have a few sorted out for you but I will have some more as soon as I can spare time to hunt them out.

I have made some gains since I first corresponded with you. I now hold 3 world's records ce tified by the American Continental eight Lifters association.

Wishing you the best of deserved success, I am, XXHXXX

Ottley R. Coulter, Uniontown, Pa. U. S. A. Board of Administration

M. N. BUNKER, D. C. S., Ph. D. President

J. LYNN BOWEN. M. Acets.

ROBERT SHOFFNER Vice-President The Peoples College

KANSAS CITY, MISSOURI

Advisory Board

DR. CHAS, P. STEINMETZ

BERNARR MACFADDEN

ELBERT HUBBARD II

November 14, 1923.

Mr. George F. Jowett, Physical Director, The Apollo System of Physical Culture, Pittsburgh, Penna.

My dear Mr. Jowett:

It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the Board of Directors of the College have decided to approve your courses of study, and give your students recognition for the work done with you.

This means that if a student completes one of your courses, and wishes to enroll for a course of study with the College, with the intention of becoming a physical director and receiving the Diploma, "Bachelor of Physical Education", he will be given credit on our course for the work done with you. Further, after careful consideration, and investigation of your remarkable record as an instructor and coach in the physical culture and athletic field, the decision has further been reached, that all students completing your Course Number 1, may be enrolled as SPECIAL STUDENTS of the College, and by completing certain specified work by home study, may receive the Diploma conferring the title, "Bachelor of Physical Culture".

We do not believe that any course has ever been so recognized by any school, and we congratulate you on the remarkable standard you have set for yourself, and your pupils.

We have had quite a number of calls for physical directors, and trainers during the past year. We know of several vacancies at this time, and of course students completing work with you, and transferring to the College will become eligible for recommendation. It is distinctly understood however in connection with the above, that no student will be recognized or honored unless presenting a recommendation or Certificate from your course, and it will no doubt be much better if you furnish us with the data necessary, direct.

With best wishes for your continued success,

Very truly yours,

Secretary.

LynnDowen